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Meeting - The June Meeting was held on the 8th of June with 10 members present. Next 
meeting is on 16 July 25 at 7:00pm.  Location: Flying Field. 
 
Membership – Currently at 42 paid members. 
 
Treasury Report – Balance Forward $3,397.13, Total Income $120.00, Total Expenses $505.24 
Roller Rental, Ending Balance $3,011.89. 
 
Field Rolling – Field has been rolled. 
 
Mower Shed – To be moved out of the corn crib. 
 
Club Dues – It was voted on and approved to raise the Club Dues to $60.00 next year for 
improvements to the flying field. 
 
Fun Fly's – Next one to be determined. 
 
Barbecue Grill – A nice gas grill was donated to the club. It will be stored in the shed and will be 
available to any member to use at the field and for the Fun Fly events. Many special thanks go 
out to Josh Lenhart for donating one to us.  
 
AMA Membership – Due to the expiration of AMA memberships throughout the year we are 
now requiring that everyone maintains a current membership to fly at the flying field. Please 
send your renewals to the Club Treasurer. If possible, it's best to renew your AMA early in the 
year so you can get through the whole flying season. 
 
Fire Blanket – Was added to the pin board with a fire extinguisher to be used in case of an 
emergency. 
 
Competition Flying – We are entertaining options for some competition flying. We would also 
like to include night flying with lights and some new drone rules. Bring your idea’s to the July 
meeting.    
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Current Club Officers 
President: Dereck Sanderson 
Vice President: Brian Yenser 
Secretary: Robert Wingert 
Treasurer: Dave Blum 
Safety Officer: John Smurthwaite 
 
 
Sincerely 
Bob Wingert 
Club Secretary 
 
 


